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follow-up to 70-698. This exam validates a candidate's fundamental knowledge and
skills for building solid identities, protection of content (data loss
protection), mobile device management policy, virtualization with Hyper-V,
application management using the Company Portal and the Windows Store. Candidates
will be evaluated on Windows 10 security and integrated Azure features. Microsoft
Official Academic Course (MOAC) textbooks are designed for instructor-led
classroom courses.
Fathers and Sons Ivan Turgenev 2015-09-04 The Battle Between Generations “So many
memories and so little worth remembering, and in front of me — a long, long road
without a goal...” - Ivan Turgenev, Fathers and Sons After graduating from
university, Arkady Kirsanov returns home with his friend, Bazarov. The young man
is changed embracing the nihilistic philosophy not that popular among the older
generation. But nihilism doesn’t believe in love...can Arkady and Bazarov neglect
their feelings for the sake of their own beliefs? This Xist Classics edition has
been professionally formatted for e-readers with a linked table of contents. This
eBook also contains a bonus book club leadership guide and discussion questions.
We hope you’ll share this book with your friends, neighbors and colleagues and
can’t wait to hear what you have to say about it. Xist Publishing is a digitalfirst publisher. Xist Publishing creates books for the touchscreen generation and
is dedicated to helping everyone develop a lifetime love of reading, no matter
what form it takes
Life Lessons from the Monk Who Sold His Ferrari Robin Sharma 2013-02-14 101
inspirational lessons on how to achieve true happiness, find fulfilment and live
peacefully and meaningfully every day, from Robin Sharma, leading life coach and
author of the multi-million-copy bestseller The Monk Who Sold His Ferrari.
The Russian Armed Forces at the Dawn of the Millennium Michael H. Crutcher 2000
"This anthology is an outgrowth of a conference titled "The Russian Armed Forces
at the Dawn of the Millennium," held at the Collins Center of the Army War
College's Center for Strategic Leadership from 7 through 9 February 2000. The
genesis for the conference was the realization by several members of the staff of
the Collins Center and Army War College faculty that the U.S.-led NATO operation
in Kosovo resulted in a significant shift of Russian views on the United States
and NATO. The conference also complemented our general objective of examining the
changing environment in which the United States-including its armed forces-finds
itself. The conference brought together over 50 individuals from academia and the
policy and intelligence communities to examine the current state of the Russian
military. Focusing primarily on the socio-political dimension of the military but
not ignoring the military-technical dimension, the presentations delivered during
the conference looked at Russia's domestic environment, the state of the military,
perceived threats, and Russia's capacity to generate responses to those threats."-DTIC web site.
International GAAP 2020 Ernst & Young LLP 2020-01-07 International GAAP 2020 is a
comprehensive guide to interpreting and implementing International Financial

Major Business Organizations of Eastern Europe and the Commonwealth of Independent
States 1992-93 G. C. Bricault 2012-12-06 The second edition of Major Business
Organisations of Eastern Europe and the Commonwealth of Independent Guide to the
States provides comprehensive data on over 3,000 organisations including
Manufacturers, Foreign Trading arrangement of this Organisations, Banks,
Ministries, Chambers of Commerce and Services. book Due to the change in the
import/export laws in Eastern Europe it is now possible to trade directly with
many This book has been arranged in order to allow the reader organisations, and
with over 5,000 named contacts and to find any entry rapidly and accurately.
comprehensive details on each organisation, this directory enables the western
business community to Company entries are listed alphabetically within each reach
this new market. country section; in addition three indexes are provided on
coloured paper at the back of the book. The information in this directory is the
result of a careful research and extensive translation operation ensuring The
alphabetical index of organisations throughout the entries are as accurate and upto-date as possible. Eastern Europe and the c.rs. lists all entries in The Editors
would like to express thanks to the huge alphabetical order irrespective of their
main country of number of organisations who provided information about operation.
themselves for inclusion in this book. The alphabetical index of organisations
within each Whilst the editors have taken every care to ensure the country of
Eastern Europe and the c.rs. lists information in this book is up-to-date, due to
the fast organisations by their country of operation.
Poyln Alter Kacyzne 2001-09-01 Winner of the National Jewish Book Award In 1921,
photographer Alter Kacyzne was comissioned by the New York Yiddish daily,
Forverts, to document images of Jewish life in the "old country." Kacyzne's
assignment was to become a ten-year journey across "Poyln," as Poland's three
million Yiddish-speaking Jews called their home, from the crowded ghettos of
Warsaw and Krakow to the remote villages of Otwock and Kazimierz. Candid and
intimate, tender and humorous, Kacyzne's portraits-- of teeming village squares
and primitive workshops, cattle markets and spinning wheels, prayer groups and
summer camps-- tell the story of a way of life that is no more. For the last sixty
years, Kacyzne's Forverts photographs-- the sole fragment of his vast archive to
survive World War II-- lay unseen. Now the work of this lost master is restored to
the world in a volume of extraordinary force and beauty.
70-697 Configuring Windows Devices Microsoft Official Academic Course 2016-08-08
This is the Lab Manual to accompany 70-697: Configuring Windows Devices exam. This
is a standalone product, access to 70-697: Configuring Windows Devices exam sold
separately. Students pursuing a Microsoft Certified Solutions Associate (MCSA) for
Windows 10 will need to complete the 70-697: Configuring Windows Devices exam,
after finishing the 70-698. This exam provides key enterprise-level training for
Windows Information Technology professionals. Exam 70-697 is the second exam
required to earn the Windows 10 MCSA credential. Exam 70-697 is recommended as a
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Reporting Standards (IFRS), setting IFRS in a relevant business context, and
providing insights into how complex practical issues should be resolved in the
real world of global financial reporting. This book is an essential tool for
anyone applying, auditing, interpreting, regulating, studying, or teaching IFRS.
Written by financial reporting professionals from around the world, this guide to
reporting under IFRS provides a global perspective, clearly explaining complex
technical accounting issues and setting IFRS in a practical context. Numerous
worked examples and hundreds of illustrations from the published financial reports
of major listed companies from around the world are included. The 2020 edition has
been fully revised and updated with information on the latest IRFS changes and
current issues.
Hyperborder Fernando Romero 2008 Roving vigilantes, fear-mongering politicians,
hysterical pundits, and the looming shadow of a seven hundred-mile-long fence: the
US–Mexican border is one of the most complex and dynamic areas on the planet
today. Hyperborder provides the most nuanced portrait yet of this dynamic region.
Author Fernando Romero presents a multidisciplinary perspective informed by
interviews with numerous academics, researchers, and organizations. Provocatively
designed in the style of other kinetic large-scale studies like Rem Koolhaas's
Content and Bruce Mau’s Massive Change, Hyperborder is an exhaustively researched
report from the front lines of the border debate.
The Ballad of Songbirds and Snakes (A Hunger Games Novel) Suzanne Collins
2020-05-19 Ambition will fuel him. Competition will drive him. But power has its
price. It is the morning of the reaping that will kick off the tenth annual Hunger
Games. In the Capitol, eighteen-year-old Coriolanus Snow is preparing for his one
shot at glory as a mentor in the Games. The once-mighty house of Snow has fallen
on hard times, its fate hanging on the slender chance that Coriolanus will be able
to outcharm, outwit, and outmaneuver his fellow students to mentor the winning
tribute. The odds are against him. He's been given the humiliating assignment of
mentoring the female tribute from District 12, the lowest of the low. Their fates
are now completely intertwined - every choice Coriolanus makes could lead to favor
or failure, triumph or ruin. Inside the arena, it will be a fight to the death.
Outside the arena, Coriolanus starts to feel for his doomed tribute . . . and must
weigh his need to follow the rules against his desire to survive no matter what it
takes.
The Poetry of Du Fu Stephen Owen 2015-11-13 The Complete Poetry of Du Fu presents
a complete scholarly translation of Chinese literature alongside the original text
in a critical edition. The English translation is more scholarly than vernacular
Chinese translations, and it is compelled to address problems that even the best
traditional commentaries overlook. The main body of the text is a facing page
translation and critical edition of the earliest Song editions and other sources.
For convenience the translations are arranged following the sequence in Qiu
Zhao’an’s Du shi xiangzhu (although Qiu’s text is not followed). Basic footnotes
are included when the translation needs clarification or supplement. Endnotes
provide sources, textual notes, and a limited discussion of problem passages. A
supplement references commonly used allusions, their sources, and where they can
be found in the translation. Scholars know that there is scarcely a Du Fu poem
whose interpretation is uncontested. The scholar may use this as a baseline to
agree or disagree. Other readers can feel confident that this is a credible
reading of the text within the tradition. A reader with a basic understanding of
the language of Chinese poetry can use this to facilitate reading Du Fu, which can
present problems for even the most learned reader.
Billy Summers Stephen King 2022-08-02 Master storyteller Stephen King, whose
“restless imagination is a power that cannot be contained” (The New York Times
Book Review), presents an unforgettable and relentless #1 New York Times
bestseller about a good guy in a bad job. Billy Summers is a man in a room with a
gun. He’s a killer for hire and the best in the business. But he’ll do the job
only if the target is a truly bad guy. And now Billy wants out. But first there is
one last hit. Billy is among the best snipers in the world, a decorated Iraq war
vet, a Houdini when it comes to vanishing after the job is done. So what could
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possibly go wrong? How about everything. This spectacular can’t-put-it-down novel
is part war story, part love letter to small town America and the people who live
there, and it features one of the most compelling and surprising duos in King
fiction, who set out to avenge the crimes of an extraordinarily evil man. It’s
about love, luck, fate, and a complex hero with one last shot at redemption. You
won’t forget this “noirish, unputdownable thriller” (People), and you won’t forget
Billy.
Commuter Spouses Danielle Lindemann 2019-03-15 What can we learn from looking at
married partners who live apart? In Commuter Spouses, Danielle Lindemann explores
how couples cope when they live apart to meet the demands of their dual
professional careers. Based on the personal stories of almost one-hundred commuter
spouses, Lindemann shows how these atypical relationships embody (and sometimes
disrupt!) gendered constructions of marriage in the United States. These
narratives of couples who physically separate to maintain their professional lives
reveal the ways in which traditional dynamics within a marriage are highlighted
even as they are turned on their heads. Commuter Spouses follows the journeys of
these couples as they adapt to change and shed light on the durability of some
cultural ideals, all while working to maintain intimacy in a non-normative
relationship. Lindemann suggests that everything we know about marriage, and
relationships in general, promotes the idea that couples are focusing more and
more on their individual and personal betterment and less on their marriage.
Commuter spouses, she argues, might be expected to exemplify in an extreme manner
that kind of self-prioritization. Yet, as this book details, commuter spouses
actually maintain a strong commitment to their marriage. These partners illustrate
the stickiness of traditional marriage ideals while simultaneously subverting
expectations.
The Rainmaker N. Richard Nash 1955 A confidence man, hired by a south-western
rancher to produce rain within twenty-four hours for a drought-stricken farming
area, brings hope and faith into the barren life of the rancher's frustrated
daughter, who seems destined for spinsterhood in spite of her family's efforts to
find her a husband.
Grey is the Color of Hope Ирина Ратушинская 1989 The gulag memoirs of a brave
woman, a distinguished dissident and poet--Ratushinskaya gives her account of the
four years she spent in a "strict regime" labor camp at Barashevo, where she
endured several types of abuse.
Family Practice in the Eastern Mediterranean Region WHO HB SPECIAL EDITION Hassan
Salah 2018-10-26 This is the first book to analyze in depth the current causes of
shortage of family physicians and the relative weakness of the family practice
model in many countries in the Eastern Mediterranean Region. Focusing on
engagement with the private health sector in scaling up family practice, the book
explores why primary health care can make the difference and how it can be
introduced and strengthened. Comparative experiences from around the world put the
EMR in context, while the book also highlights where the EMR is special – in
particular, the burden for health care of refugees and displaced persons, and the
need of public-private partnerships.
Roma Voices in History Elena Marushiakova 2021-05-07
Captive Prince C. S. Pacat 2014-01-28 From global phenomenon C. S. Pacat comes the
first novel in her critically acclaimed Captive Prince trilogy. Damen is a warrior
hero to his people, and the rightful heir to the throne of Akielos, but when his
half brother seizes power, Damen is captured, stripped of his identity, and sent
to serve the prince of an enemy nation as a pleasure slave. Beautiful,
manipulative and deadly, his new master Prince Laurent epitomizes the worst of the
court at Vere. But in the lethal political web of the Veretian court, nothing is
as it seems, and when Damen finds himself caught up in a play for the throne, he
must work together with Laurent to survive and save his country. For Damen, there
is just one rule: never, ever reveal his true identity. Because the one man Damen
needs is the one man who has more reason to hate him than anyone else...
Ukraine Taras Kuzio 2002-09-11 Ukraine: State and Nation Building explores the
transformation of Soviet Ukraine into an independent state and examines the new
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elites and their role in the state building process, as well as other attributes
of the modern nation-state such as borders, symbols, myths and national histories.
Extensive primary sources and interviews with leading members of Ukranian elites,
show that state building is an integral part of the transition process and cannot
be divorced from democratization and the establishment of a market economy.
Evolution of Water Supply Through the Millennia Andreas Nikolaos Angelakis 2012
Evolution of Water Supply Through the Millennia presents the major achievements in
the scientific fields of water supply technologies and management throughout the
millennia. It provides valuable insights into ancient water supply technologies
with their apparent characteristics of durability, adaptability to the
environment, and sustainability. A comparison of the water technological
developments in several civilizations is undertaken. These technologies are the
underpinning of modern achievements in water engineering and management practices.
It is the best proof that "the past is the key for the future." Rapid
technological progress in the twentieth century created a disregard for past water
technologies that were considered to be far behind the present ones. There are a
great deal of unresolved problems related to the management principles, such as
the decentralization of the processes, the durability of the water projects, the
cost effectiveness, and sustainability issues such as protection from floods and
droughts. In the developing world, such problems were intensified to an
unprecedented degree. Moreover, new problems have arisen such as the contamination
of surface and groundwater. Naturally, intensification of unresolved problems led
societies to revisit the past and to reinvestigate the successful past
achievements. To their surprise, those who attempted this retrospect, based on
archaeological, historical, and technical evidence were impressed by two things:
the similarity of principles with present ones and the advanced level of water
engineering and management practices.
The National Union Catalogs, 1963- 1964
Remote Sensing in Forest Health Protection William M. Ciesla 2000
Metallurgy of Rare Metals A. N. Zelikman 2018-08-26 Rare metals play an important
role in the development of major branches of industry, such as vacuum equipment,
semiconductor electronics, nuclear power and rocket production, as well as in the
production of special steels and hard, refractory and corrosion-resistant alloys.
Rapid development and improvement in the production of rare metals took place in
the ten years which have elapsed since the publication of the first edition of
this book. These ten years have witnessed the beginning of large-scale production
of titanium, zirconium, and germanium, and a significant increase in the
production volume; new, improved methods for the separation and purification of
metals and compounds (ion-exchange, extraction, crystallization methods) as well
as arc and electron-beam melting processes for metals were developed. This made it
necessary to rewrite most of this book. In view of the growing importance of the
lanthanides and rhenium, chapters on these metals were also included. At the same
time, we decided to dispense with the chapters on lead and antimony, since these
are not usually listed as rare metals. In describing the metallurgy of each metal,
much attention was paid to its physicochemical nature and to the practical
operations involved in the main technological processes for the production of its
chemical compounds and of the pure metal. This book is a textbook for students
specializing in the metallurgy of the rare metals. It is assumed that the student
is familiar with the physicochemical fundamentals .of metallurgy, ore dressing,
metallurgical furnaces, and processes and apparatus used in extractive metallurgy.
The description of standard equipment (leaching apparatus, thickeners, filters,
comminution installations, etc.) has accordingly been omitted. The references are
grouped together at the end of the book.
Computational Techniques of Rotor Dynamics with the Finite Element Method Arne
Vollan 2012-03-13 For more than a century, we have had a firm grasp on rotor
dynamics involving rigid bodies with regular shapes, such as cylinders and shafts.
However, to achieve an equally solid understanding of the rotational behavior of
flexible bodies—especially those with irregular shapes, such as propeller and
turbine blades—we require more modern tools and methods. Computational Techniques
kursy-g-moskovskiy-rayon

of Rotor Dynamics with the Finite Element Method explores the application of
practical finite element method (FEM)-based computational techniques and state-ofthe-art engineering software. These are used to simulate behavior of rotational
structures that enable the function of various types of machinery—from generators
and wind turbines to airplane engines and propellers. The book’s first section
focuses on the theoretical foundation of rotor dynamics, and the second
concentrates on the engineering analysis of rotating structures. The authors
explain techniques used in the modeling and computation of the forces involved in
the rotational phenomenon. They then demonstrate how to interpret and apply the
results to improve fidelity and performance. Coverage includes: Use of FEM to
achieve the most accurate computational simulation of all gyroscopic forces
occurring in rotational structures Details of highly efficient and accurate
computational and numerical techniques for dynamic simulations Interpretation of
computational results, which is instrumental to developing stable rotating
machinery Practical application examples of rotational structures’ dynamic
response to external and internal excitations An FEM case study that illustrates
the computational complexities associated with modeling and computation of forces
of rotor dynamics Assessment of propellers and turbines that are critical to the
transportation and energy industries Useful to practicing engineers and graduatelevel students alike, this self-contained volume also serves as an invaluable
reference for researchers and instructors in this field. CRC Press Authors Speak
Louis Komzsik introduces you to two books that share a common mathematical
foundation, the finite element analysis technique. Watch the video.
After the Deluge Daniel Treisman 2001 Explains why Russia does not dissolve into
independent countries
Eretz Yisroal Sholem Asch 1921
Delivering Quality Health Services: A Global Imperative OECD 2018-07-05 This
report describes the current situation with regard to universal health coverage
and global quality of care, and outlines the steps governments, health services
and their workers, together with citizens and patients need to urgently take.
Language to Go Araminta Crace 2002 The Teacher's Resource Book includes: Step-bystep teaching notes with full answer key Photocopiable activities for every lesson
Photocopiable tests to check progress regularly throughout the course Writing Bank
for additional skills work.
The Stalin Era Philip Boobbyer 2012-11-12 This book provides a wide-ranging
history of every aspect of Stalin's dictatorship over the peoples of the Soviet
Union. Drawing upon a huge array of primary and secondary sources, The Stalin Era
is a first-hand account of Stalinist thought, policy and and their effects. It
places the man and his ideology into context both within pre-Revolutionary Russia,
Lenin's Soviet Union and post-Stalinist Russia. The Stalin Era examines: *
collectivisation * industrialisation * terror * government * the Cult of Stalin *
education and Science * family * religion: The Russian Orthodox Church * art and
the state.
Get Out of Your Own Way Mark Goulston 1996-02-01 Practical, proven self help steps
show how to transform 40 common self-defeating behaviors, including
procrastination, envy, obsession, anger, self-pity, compulsion, neediness, guilt,
rebellion, inaction, and more.
Uber Die Sprache Der Jakuten Otto Von Bohtlingk 1997-07-29 This collection of
essays and reviews represents the most significant and comprehensive writing on
Shakespeare's A Comedy of Errors. Miola's edited work also features a
comprehensive critical history, coupled with a full bibliography and photographs
of major productions of the play from around the world. In the collection, there
are five previously unpublished essays. The topics covered in these new essays are
women in the play, the play's debt to contemporary theater, its critical and
performance histories in Germany and Japan, the metrical variety of the play, and
the distinctly modern perspective on the play as containing dark and disturbing
elements. To compliment these new essays, the collection features significant
scholarship and commentary on The Comedy of Errors that is published in obscure
and difficulty accessible journals, newspapers, and other sources. This collection
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brings together these essays for the first time.
Burnout Emily Nagoski 2019-03-14 'This book is a gift! I've been practicing their
strategies, and it's a total game-changer.' Brené Brown, PhD, author of the #1 New
York Times bestseller DARE TO LEAD This groundbreaking book explains why women
experience burnout differently than men - and provides a simple, science-based
plan to help women minimize stress, manage emotions and live a more joyful life.
The gap between what it's really like to be a woman and what people expect women
to be is a primary cause of burnout, because we exhaust ourselves trying to close
the space between the two. How can you 'love your body' when everything around you
tells you you're inadequate? How do you 'lean in' at work when you're already
giving 110% and aren't recognized for it? How can you live happily and healthily
in a world that is constantly telling you you're too fat, too needy, too noisy and
too selfish? Sisters Emily Nagoski, Ph.D., the bestselling author of Come as You
Are, and Amelia Nagoski, DMA, are here to help end the cycle of overwhelm and
exhaustion, and confront the obstacles that stand between women and well-being.
With insights from the latest science, prescriptive advice, and helpful worksheets
and exercises, Burnout reveals: * what you can do to complete the biological
stress cycle - and return your body to a state of relaxation. * how to manage the
'monitor' in your brain that regulates the emotion of frustration. * how the
Bikini Industrial Complex makes it difficult for women to love their bodies - and
how to fight back. * why rest, human connection, and befriending your inner critic
are key to recovering from and preventing burnout. Eye-opening, compassionate and
optimistic, Burnout will completely transform the way we think about and manage
stress, empowering women to thrive under pressure and enjoy meaningful yet
balanced lives. All women will find something transformative in these pages - and
be empowered to create positive and lasting change.
Handbook of Refractory Compounds Gregory Samsonov 1980-08 Scientific and technical
progress in our country depends largely on supplying im portant sections of the
national economy with modern materials. This may be done by improving traditional
materials, as well as by developing new ones that may be used under severe
temperature, stress, and velocity conditions and that have com binations of
certain physical and chemical properties. Refractory, superhard, corrosionresistant, semiconductor, dielectric, and other materials are thus being created
that will permit the development of new, highly effective tool materials, the
implementation of technological processes in plasmas, and the solution of some
materials-related aerospace and nuclear power problems. Refractory compounds play
a vital role in the development of new materials and in the improvement of
traditional materials. But information available on the properties of refractory
compounds needed by scientists and engineers engaged in producing new materials
for industry and technology has not yet been properly systematized. A first
attempt in 1963 at such systematization (the first edition of this book) played
some part in expanding the development and use of refractory compounds, but the
information has now become seriously outdated, especially since in the last decade
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the study of refractory compounds in the USSR and abroad has grown very rapidly.
In 1964 the handbook was, with certain additions, translated and published in the
USA, but that publication was not readily available to the Soviet reader.
Russian Baptists and Spiritual Revolution, 1905-1929 Heather J. Coleman 2005-04-20
"... a fascinating read for everyone interested in Russia, religion, and
modernity." -- Nadieszda Kizenko In the early 20th century, Baptists were the
fastest-growing non-Orthodox religious group among Russians and Ukrainians.
Heather J. Coleman traces the development of Baptist evangelical communities
through a period of rapid industrialization, war, and revolution, when Russians
found themselves asking new questions about religion and its place in modern life.
Baptists' faith helped them navigate the problems of dissent, of order and
disorder, of modernization and westernization, and of national and social identity
in their changing society. Making use of newly available archival material, this
important book reveals the ways in which the Baptists' own experiences, and the
widespread discussions that they generated, illuminate the emergence of new social
and personal identities in late Imperial and early Soviet Russia, the creation of
a public sphere and a civic culture, and the role of religious ideas in the
modernization process.
Bibliography of Map Projections Geological Survey (U.S.) 1989
Книжная лѣтопись 1930
National Union Catalog 1973
The Wind in the Willows Kenneth Grahame 2020-02-26 Mole, Water Rat, Badger, and
the mischievous Toad live a quiet life on banks of the River Thames with the rest
of their animal friends. But Toad tends to get into trouble, and his passion for
cars eventually results in his being caught and kept a helpless prisoner in the
remotest dungeon of the best-guarded castle in all the land. Dressed as a
washerwoman-and with some help from his friends-Toad manages to escape the castle
and begins his journey home to Toad Hall. The Wind in the Willows is a book for
those "who keep the spirit of youth alive in them; of life, sunshine, running
water, woodlands, dusty roads, winter firesides." So wrote Kenneth Grahame of his
timeless tale of Rat, Mole, Badger, and Toad
The National Union Catalog, Pre-1956 Imprints 1976
Strength of Hard Alloys Gersh Semkhovich Kreĭmer 1968
Anna Karenina graf Leo Tolstoy 1966 A married woman falls blindly in love with a
handsome military officer. Happy families are all alike; every unhappy family is
unhappy in its own way. States Leo Tolstoy in his great modern novel of an
adulterous affair set against the backdrop of Moscow and St. Petersburg high
society in the later half of the nineteenth century. A sophisticated woman who is
respectably married to a government bureaucrat, Anna begins a passionate, allconsuming involvement with a rich army officer. Refusing to conduct a discreet
affair, she scandalizes society by abandoning both her husband and her young son
for Count Vronsky--with tragic consequences. Running parallel is the story of the
courtship and marriage of Konstantin Levin (the melancholy nobleman who is
Tolstoy's stand-in) and Princess Kitty Shcherbatsky.
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